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January 17, 1979 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter is to verify your reception of WORI/1550 on 
December 22, 1978 from 5:27 1/2 until 5:42 1/2 PM, E.S.T. 

It is a pleasure to receive your fine report, particularly 
since you previously heard our station under its former call 
letters (WOKI). We changed the call letters to separate the 
identities of our AM and FM facilities. The FM station is still 
WOKI. 

Sorry to be so late with this "very", but the flood of DX -ers 
who heard us during the holidays was so great that I am just now 
finding the time to answer them all. 

Year! 
Thanks again for the report, and best wishes for the New 
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John W. Pirkle 
President 

WORT RADIO / 114 TULSA RD. / OAK RIDGE, TN. 3793D [61514E33-8451 KNOXVILLE: 546-2661 


